
	 	 	 	 	 Elba	Zoning	Board	of	Appeals	

	 	 	 	 	 									June	6th,	2022	

Pro-Tem	Chairman,	Max	Torrey	called	the	monthly	meeting	of	the	Elba	Zoning	board	of	Appeals	
to	order	at	7:00PM	leading	with	the	pledge	of	Allegiance.	

Members	present	were:	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 Charles	Norton	Sr	
	 	 	 	 	 Max	Torrey	
	 	 	 	 	 Mark	Capparco	
	 	 	 	 	 John	Given	
	 	 	 	 	 Wade	Chamberlain———Town	Board	member	
	 	 	 	 	 	

Public	Meeting:		NA	
	 	 	
The	minutes	for	the	May	ZBA	meeting	where	read	and	approved.	Max	made	a	motion	to	accept,	
Mark	seconded	the	motion.	

Town/Village	Planning	Board:	More	discussion	on	the	Lockport	road/	Oak	Orchard	road	
property	and	wether	it	is	considered	a	residence.	

Old	Business:	NA	

New	Business:	The	board	discussed	the	variance	request	from	Randal	Warner	for	a	side	yard	
variance	to	build	an	extension	on	his	house.	A	public	hearing	will	be	scheduled	for	the	July	ZBA	
meeting.		

John		made	a	motion	to	adjourn	the	meeting	at	7:25	pm,	Max	seconded.	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Respectfully	submitted,	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Charles	Norton	Sr,	Secretary	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Town	of	Elba	Zoning	Board	

		


